FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Western Golf Course on the edge of Glenfield contains many hundreds of trees. 

I know there is a Great Oak that is over 300 years old. 
There are many varieties of trees on the course: Alder, Ash, Beech, Birch, Larch, Maple, Oak, Pine, Poplar, Rowan & Sycamore: perhaps others.

I know a tree survey was undertaken around May this year: a conversation took place with the person.

Please share the full output from this survey. 
I am particularly interested in the number of trees found, different types and ages.
Please also share details of any trees that are subject to a tree preservation order. I am aware of some, but would like to hear from yourselves what you understand to be the case.
We can confirm that Leicester City Council did not undertake a tree survey at the former Western Golf Course in May 2020, the site borders an area of land which falls within the boundary of Blaby Council and they might have undertaken  said survey.

We can confirm that there are no current Leicester City Council tree preservation orders in place on the site.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
